
 

         Monday 19th May 2025 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

This year we would like to sell some Western tote bags, with all the money 

raised going towards much-needed resources in school. 

These will be double-sided, showing the Western logo surrounded by self-

portraits which the children have already created in class, one for each key 

stage. They can be used within school, or for holidays, swim kits, etc. 

In order to make any profit for school, we would need to charge 

around £7 for each tote bag, and there is a minimum order quantity 

of 50 for each year group/key stage. For us to get an idea of how 

much interest there may be, we would very much appreciate if you 

could click on the link below to complete a brief Microsoft Form 

survey, indicating whether you would like to purchase one (or 

as many as you like!). 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=xGL72LHrcE2snrs6Z-

u4wdymKOwzWHhDqPWliHYrU0hURVhZWThFTUNFRDNVVEFZNEtPN0ZQSlJDUC4u 

 

Please complete the survey before Friday morning (23rd May).  

This does not mean you are committed to buying any; it’s just a way of us 

finding out if it’s worth doing or not.  

 

If enough people would like one, the payment item will appear on Arbor School 

Shop at the end of this week, before we break up for half term. We will let you 

know if we have not been able to secure enough interest. 

 

Many Thanks, 

 

Sally Downes 

School Business Manager 
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